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The Humanist Union's monthly meeting on Sunday
July 6 will start with a potluck lunch at 11:45 am.
Then from 12:30 to 1:30 pm Bob Park will lead an
informal discussion on What can low power FM
(LPFM) radio do for humanists and freethinkers? Bob
recommends reading The Case for Radio on the First
Unitarian Society website at
http://fusmadison.org/voice.

Field Trip to Holy Wisdom and Potluck after the
service!

The next Spanish Speakers Potluck will be held on
Monday, July 28, at 6:30 pm at the home of  Amy
Schulz, 2304 S. Seyene Rd. All levels of Spanish
speakers are welcome, including beginners! Bring a
dish to pass if you can -- all are welcome! Please
contact Rosemary Dorney (238-4382) for more
information or to arrange a ride.

Rebecca Malke-Eliganti is leaving her position as
Prairie's Director of Religious Education.  She has
accepted an offer from Memorial United Church of
Christ, in Fitchburg, to become their Director of Faith
Development.  She will work at Prairie through the
end of June.  The good news is though we are losing
her as our DRE, she and her family will continue to
make Prairie their home church.

Prairie's Book Club will discuss Legends of the Fall
by Jim Harrison on July 13 after the service.
According to the Goodreads website, the book
“confirmed Jim Harrison's reputation as one of the
finest American writers of his generation.”  Suggested
by Mary Mullen. 

Announcements

“What's New at Holy Wisdom,”
by Greg Armstrong June 29, 2014

Prairie UU Society Bond of Union

We, the members of Prairie, wish to associate ourselves
together in a religious community which affirms that we

share a common humanity, that we need one another, and
that our futures are inescapably bound together. Together

we would expand our intellectual horizons, enrich our
sensory experiences, and deepen our emotional sensitivities.
We would sharpen our ethical awareness and broaden our
sense of social responsibility. We would stand tall in our

quest for integrity of life, yet not at others' expense. As the
prairie stretches out until it becomes one with the sky, let us
reach out to touch and be one with the natural world, and

with one another.       

Today's Order of Service
Prelude: “Theme from G minor Piano Concerto,” by
Sergei Rachmaninoff.  Performed by Marcia Johnson

Greeting and Announcements – Mary Mullen

Opening Words:

“The earth will not continue to offer its harvest, except with
faithful stewardship.  We cannot say we love the land and
then take steps to destroy it for use by future generations.”
– John Paul II

*Hymn #65 (SLT): “The Sweet June Days,”
accompanied by Mary Frantz.

Chalice Lighting: Global Chalice Lighting

We light this chalice
To honour those brave souls
Who spoke their truth,
Who questioned authority,
Who defied orthodoxy.
Their courage speaks to us through this chalice
And encourages us all
To think strongly
To love fully
In our shared quest for truth, beauty and meaning.
– Derek McCullough
Submitted by the Australian and New Zealand Unitarian
Association

Story for All Ages

Singing the Children Out

**Joys and Concerns

Silent Meditation

Presentation:  “What's New at Holy Wisdom,” by
Greg Armstrong.

Discussion

Offering & Offertory:  “Sarabande,” by George
Frideric Handel.  Performed by Marcia Johnson.

*Hymn #316 (SLT): “Tradition Held Fast”

**Introduction of Guests and Visitors

Closing Words #550 (SLT): “We Belong to the Earth”

*please stand as you are able. 
**please wait for the microphone before speaking; this allows
those using the assistive listening devices to hear. 
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 Principles of the Unitarian Universalist 
Association of Congregations

We, the member congregations of the Unitarian Universalist
Association, covenant to affirm and promote: 

• The inherent worth and dignity of every person; 
• Justice, equity and compassion in human relations; 
• Acceptance of one another and encouragement to

spiritual growth in our congregations; 
• A free and responsible search for truth and meaning; 
• The right of conscience and the use of the democratic

process within our congregations and in society at
large; 

• The goal of world community with peace, liberty and
justice for all; 

• Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of
which we are a part.

Next week's service:
“Patriotic Songs,” led by Mary Mullen.

Sunday, June 29, 2014
10:00 Service – “What's New at Holy Wisdom,”

by Greg Armstrong.
12:30 Field trip to Holy Wisdom and potluck

lunch
10:00 Summer RE Field Trip to the Hindu Temple

Saturday, July 5, 2014
9:00 PrairieWOW meets at Prairie

Sunday, July 6, 2014
10:00 Service – Patriotic Songs
11:45 Humanist Union meets
5:30 Prairie Men's Group meets

Sunday, July 13, 2014
10:00 Service – “The Courage to Create,” by

James Galasinski.
11:30 Prairie Book Club meets

Monday, July 14, 2014
7:00 Prairie's Board meets

Sunday, July 20, 2014
10:00 Service – “Sustainability,” by Rev. Sandra

Ingham.

Monday, July 21, 2014
7:00 Program Committee Meets

Sunday, July 27, 2014
10:00 Service – “This I Believe” at Park Hall in

Sauk City
10:00 Service – “General Assembly 2014 Ware

Lecturer Video” (Alternate service at Prairie)

Monday, July 28, 2014
6:30 Spanish Speakers Potluck meets

Sunday, August 3, 2014
10:00 Service – “University of Wisconsin

Odyssey Project,” by Emily Auerbach.

Sunday, August 3, 2014
10:00 Service
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Reverend Sandra Ingham, Minister – 608-271-8218
minister@uuprairie.org

Rebecca Malke-Eliganti, Director of Religious Education
608-271-8218, dre@uuprairie.org

Dan Klock, Congregational Administrator – 608-271-8218
admin@uuprairie.org

Barbara Park , president & music director,
president@uuprairie.org
Lynn Pawelski, vice president, gusdavis91@gmail.com
Al Nettleton, treasurer, treasurer@uuprairie.org
Anne Urbanski, communications chair, anneu53714@gmail.com
Christina Klock, Board secretary, cak190@hotmail.com
Kathy Converse, finance chair, conversekrtm@gmail.com
Phyllis Long, denominational affairs, plong373@gmail.com
Heidi Hughes and Erin Bosch, membership co-chairs,
hughesha@yahoo.com and hillfarms2002@yahoo.com
Susan Herr-Hoyman, religious education chair,
herrsm@gmail.com
Gary Gates, housing and property chair, gig.gts@gmail.com
Penny Eiler, program chair, pennyeiler@gmail.com
Aileen Nettleton, caring committee, aanett@sbcglobal.net
John (Veera Raju) Eliganti, janitor, janitor@uuprairie.org
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